
From: cros724@comcast.net <cros724@comcast.net>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/30/2015 8:32:55 AM
Subject: Re:

Attachments: SCE&G-Santee Cooper-PSC Governor ltr.docx

Haley please give Gov. Haley a copy of the letter. The letter I sent to her was returned because of 
wrong address. I will re-send the letter with the new address that you sent me.

Thanks, Bill

From: "Haley Mottel" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

To: "Bill Crosby" <cros724@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2015 11:50:58 AM

Subject: Re: 


Rep. Crosby,

I received your letter to Governor Haley. I will follow up with you as soon as I have more information. 
Please let me know if you need anything. 

Thank you,
Haley


Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 19, 2015, at 3:37 PM, Bill Crosby <cros724@comcast.net> wrote:


Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

<SCE&G-Santee Cooper-PSC Governor ltr.docx>
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